
Dear Direct entry N18 students,  

 

I am happy to inform you that all the Direct Entry N18 

batches are getting over before the promised completion date. 

This time we are uploading your tentative time table upto 

completion date. You can check that Time Table under the 

head Direct Entry N18 Time Table from 25/7 to 7/8. I hope 

and believe that you will make the most productive use of 

your time and put your best foot forward.  

 

All the very best to you all. 

 

Thank you,  

J K Shah 

 

 




